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October 23, 2015

Dear Bromwell Community,

Fall is here, and with the change of seasons brings falling leaves, beautiful crisp mornings and
Parent/Teacher conferences! Scheduled conferences were held on October 22" and continue
on October 29th from 4-8pm. Parent/Teacher conferences provide a unique opportunity to
discuss your child’s strengths, and to set learning goals so that each and every child is working
towards their full potential. | hope you truly enjoy this wonderful opportunity to connect with
teachers, and learn more about your child’s educational experiences.

Kudos to Julie Milliken, Lindsay Needler-Turner and all of the wonderful parents that helped
make this year’s Scholastic Book Fair and pumpkin sale a huge success! We had record
attendance this year and kids as well as parents alike, found treasures among the many choices
offered at the sale! We would also like to send our thanks to those 3™ & 4™ grade parents that
supplied the Bromwell staff with the fabulous luncheons on Monday and Tuesday! Thanks so
very much for your generosity! Your acts of kindness never go unnoticed!

On November 4th our CSC will be hosting a Parent Standards Night to be held at 6:00 p.m.
Members of our School Leadership Team will be presenting information on the new
Expeditionary Learning Literacy Curriculum (grades 3rd -5th). At this meeting, the results from
the 4th Grade Social Studies and 5th Grade Science Colorado Measures of Academic Success
(CMAS) will be presented. In addition, we will message out the current shifts in the Common
Core State Standards as it relates to instruction, and will share the 2015 Parent Satisfaction
Results. Please note the Partnership for Assessment of Readiness for College and Careers
(PARCC) results, which tested 3rd through 5th in Literacy and Math, will not be released until
late November.

We are off to a great start this year, and look forward to continued success throughout the year.
Be sure to check the Bromwell website for upcoming events and celebrations!
Have a wonderful weekend!

Jody Coluwv
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